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	ARMED ROBBERY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred on July 4, 2009 at approximately 5:30 P.M.  The robbery took place at 1110 Southwest 29th Street, Apartment 2.
Preliminary investigation has revealed that two victims went to the above listed address to get a haircut.  Upon entering the apartment, two victims were forced to give up their property that was on them.  The victims advised that the subjects were armed at the time they made their demands.  It is believed that there are several more victims out there.

The suspects have been described as Hispanic males.  

Anyone with information on this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Justin Moody at 954-828-4018 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.

###
	P.R.# 2009-060
OR# 09-73456
	www.FLPD.org



